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continue without taking any additional cleanup 

measures.  

In September 2016, Lockheed Martin submitted a 

Remedial Action Work Plan (RAWP) to the NJDEP. 

The plan provided a summary of remedial investigations 

and previous cleanup actions completed at the site. The 

plan also provided details for implementing the 

recommended groundwater remedy. In the RAWP, the 

Licensed Site Remediation Professional (LSRP) 

recommended using institutional controls and Monitored 

Natural Attenuation (MNA) (natural degradation) for 

final cleanup of site groundwater. For the NJDEP, MNA 

means reliance on natural attenuation processes to 

achieve the applicable groundwater remediation 

standards. These processes include a variety of physical, 
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